
	

	

	

	

	

	

Calling	All	Boys	11-17	
Boy	Scout	Troop	50	Is	Still	Scouting!	

	
The	Scouts	of	BSA	Troop	50	here	at	Holy	Spirit	are	finding	ways	to	have	fun,	serve	
others,	learn	new	skills,	and	explore-	all	while	observing	current	CDC	health	
guidelines.	This	fall	we’re	meeting	outside	on	Sunday	afternoons	on	the	Holy	Spirit	
grounds,	and	we	have	virtual	opportunities	as	well.	Contact	the	Scoutmaster,	RJ	
Levin,	to	find	out	how	you	can	arrange	a	visit	and	meet	the	awesome	Scouts	of	T-50!	

Check	Us	Out	-	https://annandale50.mytroop.us/home	

Contact	Us	-	rlevinjr@aol.com	or	Troop50@holyspiritchurch.us	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


